
Free State Fly Fishers 
Present: 

 

   “Building Deerhair 
                      Poppers…by Stacking Hair” 

   

A Free Hands-on Session Taught by Adam Bange, a 
Member of FSFF and Self Taught Deerhair Popper 

Fly Tyer 
 

SATURDAY October 15, 2022 
10 AM to 12 PM 

 
Location: 

Free State Fly Fishers’ Clubhouse 
Davidsonville Family Recreation Center 

3789 Queen Anne Bridge Rd 
Davidsonville, Maryland 

 
Adam Bange will teach club members how tie deerhair poppers using the stacking hair 
technique.  This club sponsored event, free to FSFF members and all visitors, is part of a 
continuing series of club sponsored Saturday sessions focused on hands-on demonstrations of 
all aspects of fly fishing. 
 
Many of us use cork or rigid foam poppers when we fish for bass or panfish which work 
effectively in many situations.  But there are definitely times which call for casting a deerhair 
popper which usually sits deeper in the water at the surface and provides for softer “pop” 
when you strip you fly line.  And those of us who tie deerhair poppers and are used to 
“spinning” deerhair, this will definitely a new technique for tying deerhair poppers. 
 
Adam will teach how to stack deerhair as an alternative approach to tying deerhair poppers.  
The major difference is stacking deerhair enables the fly tyer to achieve some truly incredible 
coloring of the resultant deerhair popper.  See the club’s Summer 2022 newsletter for a 
gallery full of the very colorful, artistically tied deerhair poppers created by Adam…then join 
us at this October hands-on session to learn how to be this creative with deerhair. 
 
Questions?  Please contact Adam Bange at adam_bange@yahoo.com. 


